
         APPENDIX 2 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi Ann 
 
This location is very near the pedestrian crossing and the island, this is very busy during the school 
arrival and departure times. When it was a car lot the chances were there would have been little if 
any vehicle movements in and out of the lot during the early morning (pre 9am), however this type 
of caterer will be busy at those times so there would be increased vehicle movement which could 
pose a safety issue with children arriving at school. There has also been some pressure for move 
children to walk to school in recent times. 
 
Regards Richard  
 
From: Ann May  
Sent: 01 September 2020 14:00 
To: Clewer, Richard  
Subject: FW: Application for Street Trading - 2a, Birmingham Road Alvechurch. 
 
Hello Richard, 
 
Hope you are well. Following the recent consultation I have started for a burger van in Alvechurch, I 
have received a comment from the Customer and Community Liaison officer from Highways as 
below. I would be grateful if you have any further comments. 
 
Regards 
Ann 
 

Ann May 
Technical Officer 
Tel: 01905 822799 
Wyre Forest House, Finepoint Way, Kidderminster, Worcestershire, DY11 7WF 
E-mail: Ann.May@worcsregservices.gov.uk 
Web: http://www.worcsregservices.gov.uk/ 
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From: Customer & Community (ES)  
Sent: 28 August 2020 15:52 
To: Ann May 
Subject: External Email : FW: Application for Street Trading - 2a, Birmingham Road Alvechurch. 
 

 
 

Hello Ann, 
 
I have spoken with the Officer and has advised that there would be an issue during peak times and 
school pick /drop. 
This would be a safety issue at those particular times. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Customer and Community Team 
Worcestershire Highways and Transport Contact Centre 
Directorate of Economy and Infrastructure. 
Worcestershire County Council  
Warndon Highways and Transport Control Centre 
Pershore Lane. Worcester. WR4 0AA 
 
 

 

 
 


